
 

 

The Parish Community of  

St. James, St. Francis Xavier, and St. Mary’s 
2118 Adjala-Tecumseth  

Townline, Colgan, L0G 1W0  

72 Queen St 

Tottenham  

2458 4th Concession 

Achill  

Weekly Mass Intentions 

 

Monday, November 11 at 7 pm Olivia and Jacinto Lima + 

Tuesday, November 12 at 9:30 am  Maureen Rodrigues +  

Wednesday, November 13 at 9:30am        

For the people of God 

For vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Donta and Filippo Falcone +  

Ida and Angelo Del Bianco + 

Christopher Scott Martel +  

Available for Mass intentions - contact the parish office 

Friday, November 15 at 7 pm 

For the people of God 

For vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Louise Lowndes +  

Italo and Anna Venafro +  

Eddie Schembri +  

Available for Mass intentions - contact the parish office 

Saturday, November 16 at 10:30 am  Available for Mass intentions - contact the parish office 

Saturday, November 16 at 5:30 pm Colleen Lanigan + 

Sunday, November 17 at 8:30 am Leo Eagan + 

Sunday, November 17 at 10:00 am Joe Ostrowski + 

Sunday, November 17 at 11:30 am For the people of God 

Office Hours  

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 2:00 - 5:00 pm 

Email: stjamesco@archtoronto.org 

Phone: 905-936-4266 
Website: www.stjamesco.archtoronto.org 

Email the office if you would like a digital copy of the bulletin 

Sign up at the office for the code to St Francis Xavier for access 

to Adoration 

Confessions: Saturday 4:30 pm—5:15 pm at St. James 

Parish Priest: Fr. Eric Mah 

Mass Times  

Monday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Tuesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Wednesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Friday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Saturday 10:30 am & 5:30 pm (St. James) 

Sunday 8:30 am (St. Mary’s) & 10:00 am (St. 
James) & 11:30 am (St. Francis) 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

GEE-WIZZ  

PORTABLE TOILETS  

SHORT & LONG TERM  RENTAL  

S p e c i a l  E v e n t s  

Phone: 416-888-3424 

Fax: 905-939-9404 

 

 

Interested in  
advertising in the  

bulletin? Contact the 
Church office! 



  
 
 

 

 

NEW Gift Shop Items 

We recently added to our Gift shop in the 

Parish Office!  

Stop by and check out some new items 

including statues, festive Christmas cards, 

books, stickers, puzzles, handcrafted Ro-

saries, and more! 

Office hours are Tuesdays, Wednesdays, 

and Fridays from 2-5pm. 

 

Come and See Seminary Discernment Retreat 

"To love Him with all the heart and with all the un-

derstanding, and with all the strength" and "to love 

one's neighbour as oneself" are the greatest com-

mandments. If you feel God is calling you to a Church 

vocation, the Office of Vocations will be hosting a 

Come & See Weekend Discernment Retreat for men 

18 years and older, at St. Augustine’s Seminary on Fri-

day, Nov. 15 (6:30 p.m.) until Sunday, Nov. 17 (2 p.m.). 

This retreat offers a way for men to discern a possible 

call to priesthood at our seminary. For more infor-

mation, please email vocations@archtoronto.org.  

To register, please visit www.vocationstoronto.ca/

comesee. 

Second Collection 

This weekend there will be a second collection for the building 

fund. Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

Make a ShareLife gift: Your YES goes twice as far! 

NEW: Your gift will double in value! From November 1 until 

year end, your contribution to our parish’s ShareLife campaign 

will be matched by an anonymous donor up to a total of 

$500,000. 

Every day, individuals and families silently face depression, 

anxiety, grief, and trauma. Through ShareLife-supported Cath-

olic Family Services, your YES extends God’s love to those 

struggling with mental health challenges, offering the lifeline 

they need to find hope. 

“Your generosity allows us to assist some of the most vulnera-

ble and marginalized members of our community. Without ac-

cess to free support, they would be left alone and unable to get 

the help they need. Each donation impacts a life for the better. 

Thank you.” – Elizabeth Pierce, Catholic Family Services of 

Durham  

Praying for the Sick 

If you or a family member is sick, please let the office 

know and we will add their name to the prayers of 

the faithful.  

Please pray especially for Diana Klink, Sharon Duggan, 

Rob Heidemann, Olga Stanczyk, Victoria Reid, Moira 

Molony, Tom Kennelly, Christina Burke, Karen 

Ancher, Jennifer Leclerc, Jennifer Trott, Domenico 

Meleca, Ryan De Sousa, Joe Gaudio, Maria DeFatima 

Rego, Eduardo Raimundo, Rita Webber, and Furtuso 

Rio. 

Please also pray for those who have recently passed 

away. 

 All Souls Day Envelopes 

For the entire month of November, we will be pray-

ing for our faithful departed. You are welcome to 

write the names of your loved ones on the back of 

the All Souls Day envelopes and place them in the 

basket in front of the altar.  

Sheperds’ Trust Special Collection 

Next weekend there will be a special collection for The Sheperds’ Trust. The mission of The Shepherds’ Trust is to 

help ensure that elderly and disabled priests are provided with sufficient financial resources to lead a dignified life 

after many years of ministry. Your generous gift will help our priests to maintain a modest but active and independ-

ent lifestyle in their retirement years. For priests who are ill or otherwise infirm, the Trust ensures they have access 

to nursing home facilities and medical care. Thank you for your support of this important work.  

Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of Toronto 

Catholic Charities: Help Us Understand the Needs of Your Community!  

Catholic Charities of the diocese is inviting you to share your invaluable insights to help them understand our parish/

community needs and assist in identifying actions where we can all work together.  

Using the link we have provided below, we ask that you participate in this survey, which we have developed in con-

sultation with the bishops of each of your regions. The survey will take 10–15 minutes to complete. You will need to 

do it all in one sitting. Please complete it by Nov. 11, 2024. Thank you for your thoughtful participation and the gift of 

your time.  

LINK TO SURVEY: https://www.research.net/r/CCATUnderstandingNeedsSurvey  


